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Dear Colleague,

As agreed at our last meeting, there will be an extra meeting of our
Committee on 19 April. Mr Lamfalussy has kindly said that the BIS will
once agaln offer Its facilities. This will be a great convenience

especlially for logistical reasons. For example, the interpreters there
know well our style; and the text Iis on a word-processor there. |
therefore confirm that the meeting will be held in Basle and that it
will start at 10.00.

in the meantime our Rapporteurs will revise the draft of the report,
taking into account the discussion at the 1last meeting and the
suggestions that they have received. The whole of the new draft will be
discussed on a paragraph by paragraph basis at our meeting in Basle on
11 and 12 April. The final amendments will then be made for the meeting
on 19 April, at which the Committee should formally adopt the text.

Yours sincerely,

-

Dr G. BAER

Assistant Manager

Monetary and Economic Dept.

Bank for Internatlional Settlements
BP 2258

CH-4200 BASLE



